
 

 

Alliance for Human Research Protection 
             
 
Senate Human Services Committee 
Public Hearing on SB2384 
February 7, 2023 9;30 AM 
 
 
Written Testimony of Vera Sharav, President and founder of the Alliance for Human Research 

Protection 
 
 

Dear Senator Magrum, committee members, and SB2384 sponsors, 
 

 Thank you for boldly bringing forth this bill, it is important to the entire nation at this 

critical time in what many Americans are understanding at the ground level regarding the hasty 

unethical release of mRNA products - “vaccines” if you will - upon the world and America in 

defiance of all international human rights codes.  I received word of this bill from one of our 

physicians involved in the Alliance for Human Research Protection in just the last few days. 

   The AHRP is a national network of lay people and professionals who are committed to 

upholding the humanitarian values and ethical standards of medicine enshrined in the 

Hippocratic Oath.  Our mission is to hold physicians and the medical industry accountable to 

the common understanding of “First, do no harm”.  Our mission statement includes the tenets 

of the Nuremberg Code (1947): “The Voluntary informed consent of the human subject is 

absolutely essential”; and the UNESCO Universal Declaration on Bioethics and Human Rights 

(2005): “Any preventive, diagnostic and therapeutic medical intervention is only to be carried 

out with the prior, free and informed consent of the person concerned, based on adequate 

information.” 

  I hope that the committee members can gain some further insight on really where we 

are in American society from the perspective of Holocaust survivors who are still alive today by 



 

 

reading about the 5 part documentary that AHRQ.org just released last week internationally 

and domestically titled Never Again Is Now Global. The film review by the Brownstone Institute 

can be accessed below and there is a link to the 5 part documentary series within the review: 

https://brownstone.org/articles/never-again-is-now/ 

 I realize you are all extremely busy in your legislative duties but I cannot stress enough 

that based on my experience as a child who survived the Holocaust, I see now that America 

and all of our children and families are in peril of repeating history.  We are where Germany was 

in many ways just before the start of World War II.  However, with these vaccines and the 

lockdowns and the mask mandates we are deeper into the hold of global medical terrorism 

than I think anyone here would have ever believed just 3 years prior to now.   

  Lastly, our nation has seen a bright light in North Dakota from the legislature in pushing 

back against this modern fascism in how your Senate overturned Governor Burgum’s veto of 

the “ANTI-MASK” bill, so kudos to those forthright ND Senators who overturned the veto.  I 

can tell you as someone who witnessed the dehamanization projects of the Nazis as a child, 

you may not yet understand how important that action was for our future and the future of the 

children of North Dakota. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Vera Sharav 

Sharav, Vera, director. Never Again Is Now Global.  AHRQ.ORG Five 1 hr. Miniseries. 

https://neveragainisnowglobal.com 
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